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Picking Your Child Up Early? 
 

If you need to pick your child up early from 

school, please be sure to send a note to school 

to let the office know what time and who will 

be picking your child up.  If the office does 

not receive a note or phone call by 2:30, 

your child cannot be dismissed from class 

until normal dismissal at 3:40. 

When arriving at Pleasant Run, please stop 

in at the office to sign-in and pick up a      

visitor’s tag and the principal or dean will 

escort you to the classroom for the safety of 

all our students. 

Join the Pleasant Run PTA!! 
Cost to join the PTA is $6.00 per person.  Join the 
PTA and help sponsor many student activities: 

 
Box Tops 4 Education   Red Ribbon Week 
Harvest Parties 
Skating Parties    Bookstore 
Father/Daughter Dance   Winter Parties 
Mother/Son Luncheon   and many more!! 

 
 

AUGUST 2018  

School Board Meeting  7 pm 15 

Skating Party 23 

Dear Pleasant Run Families- 

 

It has been a pleasure meeting all of our new Pleasant Run families.  We had 
an amazing turnout for Meet the Teacher Night and I appreciate your           
support.  We are off to a great start and are excited to be back in the swing of 
learning.  
 
As you may know, we are focusing on C.O.R.E. this year and our theme is 
“Relationships Matter.”  Throughout this week we have spent time talking 
with our students about procedures that we will be following to encourage our 
students to practice Civility, Order, Respect, and Excellence.   
 

Our students were also given an opportunity to review the "Rights and         
Responsibilities" handbook.  This is available for you to review at the Warren 
Township district website.  If you prefer a printed copy of this handbook,   
copies are available upon request.  I ask that you reinforce C.O.R.E at home, 
as much as possible. 
 
As always, I appreciate your support.  
 

Mr. Koomler, Principal  



BREAKFAST & LUNCH MENUS for the week of   August 13– 17 

 Monday Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  

BREAKFAST 
Universal 
Breakfast 

Apple Muffin 
Apple Juice 

Raisins 
 

Mini Strawberry           
Pancakes 

apple 
 
 

Trix Cereal Bar 
Banana 
Raisins 

Mini Cinnis 
Sliced Apples 
Fruit Punch 

Bagel & Cream Cheese 
Peach Cup 

Raisins  
 

LUNCH 
 

FOOD BAR 
DAILY 

 

Choice of: 
A. Cheeseburger 

B. Chicken Tenders 
 

Waffle Fries 
 

Green Beans 

Choice of:   
A. Beef Nachos  

B. Grilled Cheese/
tomato soup 

 

Black Beans 
 
 

Choice of: 
A. Mashed Potato 

Chicken Bowl 
B. Bosco Stick/

sauce 
 

corn 
 
 

Choice of: 
A. Cheesy Baked Pasta 
B. Chili & Cheese Hot 

Dog 
 

Green Beans 
 
 

 Choice of: 
A. Cheese Pizza 
B. Bacon, Egg & 

Cheese Biscuit 
 

Broccoli & Cheese 
 
 

Student Absences 
When your child is absent, you must call the school office at 532

-3800 by 10:00 a.m. to let us know the type of illness and how 
long you expect your child to be absent.  We also ask that you 

send a note to school with your child on the day he/she returns.  
If the school is not notified about the absence, the child’s       

absence will be recorded as unexcused.   

 

NOW HIRING! YMCA Before & After School Activity 
Leaders are responsible for the daily implementation of 
the YMCA program, including building relationships with 
participants and their families, creating a fun and wel-
coming environment for all participants, and facilitating 
an engaging atmosphere for participants to learn new 
skills and try new experiences. Contact Katy Yeoman 
317-771-2674 or kyeoman@indymca.org. Apply 
at Indymca.org/jobs.  

SAVE THE DATE!  

August 21, 2018 @ 5:00 PM 
Stonybrook School – LGI 
Room 11300 Stonybrook 
Drive, Indianapolis On    
behalf of the Stonybrook 
community of schools, 
Stonybrook Middle School        
invites you to our second 
Family Forum meeting to 
discuss solutions to our 
most pressing challenge - 
students connecting to 
their future through                  
education.  

Bus Route information is now available on-line.  You can access your 

child’s bus information on the web by clicking the Versatrans link on 

the Warren Internet page: https://www.warren.k12.in.us. 

Follow the instructions provided to gain access to your child’s infor-

mation.  We hope you find this new tool helpful.  If you have any     

questions, contact the Warren Transportation Department at 532-

2820. 

Uniform Donation 
Have your kids grown like 

weeds this summer? Are last 

year’s uniforms too tight, too 

short or too little? We would 

like to take them off  your 

hands! The school office will 

gladly accept your donations 

of  slightly used    

uniforms. 

mailto:kyeoman@indymca.org

